
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21 August 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents 
 
The College has organised for students from Years 9, 10 & 11 Elective Drama Program to see 
‘The Importance of Being Earnest’ at Sydney Theatre Company.  This is an excellent 
opportunity for the students to see a gold standard classical comedy of razor-sharp wit. The 
Performing Arts Parents Association (PAPA) will cover the cost of the ticket price.  
 
The details of the excursion are as follows: 
 
Year Groups:  Years 9, 10 & 11  
 
Date of Excursion:  Week 8 – Wednesday 6th September 
 
Meet point:  Meet Ms Lindley at 7.15pm at the foyer of the Roslyn Packer Theatre,  
 15 Hickson Road, Walsh Bay, Sydney 2000 
 
Journey:  Students will make their own way to and from the theatre 
 
Attire: Smart Casual 
 
Please kindly complete the attached authorisation slip and return to Ms Lindley tomorrow. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Ms Penny Lindley 
Drama Coordinator

https://www.spx.nsw.edu.au/
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THE IMPORTANCE OF BEING EARNEST 

PERMISSION SLIP 

 

 

I give permission my son (please print name)     _____________ 

of class _______ _________  to attend the ‘THE IMPORTANCE OF BEING EARNEST’.  

I understand that students will make their own way to and from the venue.   

In the event of an emergency or an accident, I give permission for the teacher in charge and 

the College to take appropriate action to ensure my child’s safety. 

Parent/ Guardian Name:   _________________________________  

Parent/Guardian Signature:   _________________________________  

Parent/ Guardian Mobile:   _________________________________  

Date:   _________________________________  


	Journey:  Students will make their own way to and from the theatre

